
WILLIAMSBURG ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

TOWN OFFICES AUDITORIUM 

 

AGENDA 

Decision Meeting regarding the Public Hearing for 74 

Village Hill Road as listed below: 

Pursuant to the Order of Remand issued by the Hampshire Superior Court in the matter of Thomas C. 

Hodgkins, et al. v. Town of Williamsburg Zoning Board of Appeals, Civil Action No. 1580CV00265, the 

Town of Williamsburg Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing  on October 3, 2017 at 6:00 pm 

at Williamsburg Town Offices, 141 Main St., Haydenville to re-hear an appeal filed by residents/abutters, 

Keith Harmon Snow, James. A. Snow, and Dawn L. White, of the Town of Williamsburg’s Zoning 

Enforcement Officer’s denial of their request to enforce the Town’s Zoning Bylaws and to enforce a prior 

decision of the Board rendered in 2011 concerning shooting on the property located at 74 Village Hill 

Road, Williamsburg, MA, located in the Village Residential Zone and extends into the Rural Zone and 

containing approximately 100 acres.  The Board will consider imposing revised conditions to its decision 

issued on December 9, 2015 and reporting its actions back to Hampshire Superior Court. 

 


